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The	solar	feed	in	tariff	should	represent	a	fair	wholesale	price	for	power.	The	
current	situation	encourages	solar	producers	like	me	to	use	as	much	of	the	
power	myself	(often	wasting	it	heating	water	or	pumping	water	or	running	a	
swimming	pool	pump	more	than	required)	rather	than	push	it	back	into	the	grid	
where	it	could	benefit	the	greater	community.	
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